
As a parent in the Beaverton school system, I cannot imagine the negative effects that the anticipated 
budget cuts are going to cause next year, and I think we're one of the wealthier and better supported 
districts in the state. Please record my fullest support for HB 3427, as well as my hope that Oregon goes 
further to fully fund education. I've seen firsthand what can happen to a state who doesn't support 
public education as I grew up in Michigan, formerly one of the highest scoring states in the country and 
now (adjusted for income and language disadvantages) in the bottom 5. 
 
Please fix our educational funding. I love this state and want to see it succeed.  
 
Jenny Schlanser  
Aloha, OR 
 


